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Head’s Hello

 

 

 

Thursday this week we all observed two minutes silence to reflect on remembrance day.  We 
were very lucky to have Mrs George perform the last post in assembly. The children all wore 
their poppies with pride and year 6 have been excellent helpers selling poppies and raising 
money for armistice this month.  

Next week is national anti-bullying week. We will be wearing odd socks on Monday to celebrate 
what makes us all unique! Children will learn about how to be allies against bullying and how as 
a school we will not tolerate bullying. We will also learn about cyber bullying and how to               
recognise and report this.  

It has been wonderful to see parents and carers in school for parents' evenings this week and the 
return of pick up at school doors on site. We have had positive feedback on the new pick-up           
procedures from both parents and staff. Thank you again for your continued support.  
 

Kind Regards 

Natalie Simmonds 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

APPLE  Lewis and Theo R-B for concentrating well during carpet time this week and working hard on 

  becoming a ‘whole-body’ listener 

 

CHERRY Ailla for taking pride in her Maths learning. You are doing brilliantly with your bookwork, keep 
  it up! 
  Billy for brilliant participation in Science and perseverance in Phonics. You are doing great, 
  keep it up!   
 
OAK  Arthur for taking so much pride in your handwriting this week. 
  Sophie for being so passionate in Maths this week. 
 
BEECH            Layla and Marley for perseverance with their learning. 

 

MAPLE Harvey for fantastic perseverance with punctuation in all his writing 

  George B for amazing knowledge and use of scientific language    

 

CONKERS Cyra for amazing writing sentence structure and ideas  

  Edward for amazing effort with writing and beautiful presentation in all of your work. 
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These events are subject to change dependant on the rate and number or Covid infections within the school and 

community . 

Autumn Term 2021 

Dates for the diary 

Christmas Lunch at school  

Christmas lunch at school will be on 

Wednesday 15 December.  Please look out for letters  being 
sent home with your child next week asking for their menu 

choice.  

Complete  and return the slip at the bottom of the letter and 
return to school no later than Monday 

22nd November,  alternatively you can dojo 
or email the school office with your child’s 

choice. 

M E N U 
Roast turkey with pork sausage and 

stuffing 
OR 

Roasted vegetable and cranberry slice 
* * *  

Roast potatoes 
Carrots and peas 

Gravy 
* * *  

Sticky toffee pudding with custard 
OR 

Christmas chocolate brownie 
 

Event Date and Time Location 

Odd sock day Monday 15 November   

School Christmas dinner Wednesday 15 December At school 

Christmas Fayre  Thursday 16th December Time TBC 

Next LSA meeting Friday 19th November, 2pm. 

All welcome, please come along. 

Royal Albert Hall  

Youth Proms by Miriam Jones 

My experience at the Royal Albert Hall was a 
memorable one. I was nervous to be going on 

my own but as soon as I got on the bus I 
made a crazy new friend, Jenny. We talked 

the whole time and we ran around the service 
station getting sugar! The performance was 

amazing. We got there at 8am in the morning 
(we woke up at 6am!) On the bus to the Hall 

from the hostel we saw so many famous 
sights! We were rehearsing all day long, it 
was exhausting! It was so big inside the        

Royal Albert Hall, I love every minute of it! I 
would never trade that opportunity for the 

world. Even on the London news they said 
that we were there.  

Odd Socks Day—Monday the 15th November! 

All you need to do is wear odd socks! It's a great way to         

celebrate what makes us all unique in Anti-Bullying Week! It 

will be held on Monday 15th November 2021. You'll find               

everything you need below to take part in Odd Socks Day. 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/odd-

socks-day/what-odd-socks-day  

 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/odd-socks-day/what-odd-socks-day
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/odd-socks-day/what-odd-socks-day
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ADMISSIONS FOR RECEPTION CLASS SEPTEMBER 2022 

Parents and carers of children who are due to start school in a reception class in September 2022 are being          

reminded of the deadline for applying for a school place which is midnight on 15th January 2022. This is for all           

children who were born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018.  Please DO NOT miss this deadline. You 

still need to apply even if your child has a sibling at this school or attend our pre-school. Parents can apply online at 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions. If you do not have access to the internet, or are having problems completing the 

form online, please ask at the school office and we can arrange for you to have a paper version to complete. Family 

Information Services can also help with questions about School Admissions. They can be contacted on 0800 

5878191. A scanned version of the information leaflet has been attached to this newsletter. 

      Reminder regarding unauthorised absence 

 

Cornwall Education Learning Trust  revised the pupil attendance policy in December 2020 for all schools within 

this Trust, which includes Lostwithiel School.  We are issuing  a reminder letter (dated December 2020)  to all of 

our parents/carers  (via your  youngest child) which details the change in Penalty  Notice procedures for parents/

carers. A copy is attached to this newsletter. We would like to remind parents/carers that we will request Penalty  

notices when  appropriate as per the details on our Attendance Policy which can be found on our school website 

under Statutory Information, policies, CELT attendance policy. If you have any queries regarding requesting an 

absence for your child please  contact the school office. 

https://www.lostwithiel.cornwall.sch.uk/website/policies_/208596 

Absence request  - We require parents/carers to complete an absence form at least 15 days in advance of a  

planned absence and before a holiday is booked. This information is a requirement of the Department of            

Education for recording purposes and your co-operation with this policy is very much appreciated. 

 

We also need to know in advance of any hospital appointments and to have a copy of the appointment letter if 

you have been given one or a screen shot of the letter via dojo. The school office also need to know in advance of  

dental appointments that will require your child to be absent during the school day.  You can email the school 

office at admin@lostwithielsch.org or send a dojo to the school office. Can we request that any non urgent 

medical  appointments are made outside of the school day or within the school holidays if possible. 
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LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL LUNCH MENU FROM SEPTEMBER 2021 


